
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

HWY 22/MAIN ST. CONSTRUCTION 2020 
Informational meeting to be held on 

Thursday, January 30th at 6:00 p.m. at Village 

Hall. Representatives will be available to 

answer questions regarding the village and 

state portions of the project. 
 

 

 

PARKING DURING A SNOW EMERGENCY 

A snow emergency will exist when the National 

Weather Service is predicting a snowfall of 3” or 

more in any period of 24 hours or less. During a 

snow emergency no vehicle shall be parked on 

any street or public way; EXCEPT in the 

downtown business district defined in 8-1-8(g) 

and any vehicle over 10,000 pounds on the East 

side of Gillette St. in the 300/400blocks per 

Village signage. If you have questions please 

contact the office.   

 

CHRISTMAS TREE COLLECTION 

The Village will pick up your used tree the 

second week of January.  Place the tree at the 

curb by Monday, January 13, 2020 for it to be 

picked up! 

 

                          VILLAGE BOARD 

Come join us!!  Village Board meetings are held 

the 1st and 3rd Tuesday of the month at 6:30 p.m. 

Agendas are posted on the website and public 

comments are welcome.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SENIOR CENTER FUNDRAISING 

 The Village of Pardeeville has established a 

fundraising committee for our future Senior 

Center.  The village has already received 

commitments for over $200,000 in donations and 

are ready to open fundraising to local residents, 

groups and businesses who wish to join our 

efforts.   

 

The Senior Center will be built on the site of the 

former Smith Funeral Home and plans are 

currently being developed for public viewing. 

 

If you are interested in donating to this great 

project, The PARDEEVILLE SENIOR CENTER, 

contact Michael Haynes at 310 N. Main St., 

Pardeeville or call at 608 494 0255. 
 

 

SNOW REMOVAL 

Don’t forget that you must clear the snow/ice from 

your sidewalk within 24 hours after the snow has 

stopped.  Snow/ice should not be pushed or blown 

onto the street.  

 

If there is a fire hydrant in the right-of-way on your 

property, please remove the snow around it. This is 

for your safety and the safety of your neighbors in 

case of a fire emergency this winter. 

 

IF YOU HAVE A MAILBOX 

The Village of Pardeeville WILL NOT BE RESPONSIBLE 

for mailbox damage caused by the plowing of 

snow (force of pushing snow).   

 

 

SKATING POND 

The Village is looking to create a skating area off 

the beach at Chandler Park.  In order to make this 

happen we are looking for someone who has an 

ATV with a plow that would be willing to clear the 

snow from the designated area. Please contact 

the Village at 608-429-3121 or email clerk-

treasurer@villageofpardeeville.net if you are 

interested! Thank you!    
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 Please visit:  www.villageofpardeeville.net for our 

ordinances, policies, meeting times, minutes etc. 

Village/Utility office is located at 114 Lake Street 

Office Hours 

7:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.  Monday - Friday  
Village: 608-429-3121     Utility: 608-429-3054 

mailto:clerk-treasurer@villageofpardeeville.net
mailto:clerk-treasurer@villageofpardeeville.net
http://www.villageofpardeeville.net/


 
UTILITY CORNER 

Utility bills are mailed on the last working day of the 

month and due the 20th (or next business day if a 

weekend.) It is your responsibility to keep your 

account information up to date!  

 

If you do not receive your bill, please call the office 

and we can get you a total or another copy. Failure 

to pay by the due date will result in a penalty and 

past due notice being generated.   

 

If you are moving in, please contact the office to get 

a service application.  If you are moving out contact 

the utility department to schedule a final reading 

and bill sent to your new address.  

 

Need help with your bill? Contact Energy Services to 

see what they may be able to do for you. Call 608-

742-4088 for more information.  

 

CROSS CONNECTIONS  
All residences are required to have an inspection 

every 10 years. If you haven’t had one and would 

like to schedule yours please contact the utility office 

at 608-429-3054. These take approximately 30 

minutes and someone must be home.  

Available times are Monday, Tuesday and Thursday 

between 7:30-3:00 p.m. 

 

GARBAGE/RECYCLING  
Garbage/Recycling pick-up is every Friday except 

when a holiday falls on a Friday. We will post the 

dates of collection when this happens on our website 

and in the newsletter.  

 

Residents must supply their own containers (cannot 

be from another collection company - they will not 

be picked-up) and items MUST be placed to the curb 

by 7 a.m. to ensure pick-up. Garbage is limited to 6 

bags per household.  Recycling can be co-mingled; 

cardboard should be broken down and separate. 

Recycling should be in a clear plastic bag or bin/tote 

you supply. 

 

 Garbage must be kept separate from recycling  

Please place garbage and recycling 

bags/containers on a flat surface and NOT in the 

snow banks.  

 

During extreme weather conditions, pick-up times 

may be adjusted. Reminder that bags/cans must be 

placed on a flat surface; items placed in a snowbank 

or frozen to the ground cannot be picked up. 

 

Keep an eye out for information on the possibility of 

moving to the supplied garbage/recycling carts.  

 

Any questions or concerns please contact the office 

or Columbia County Solid waste at 608-742-6651 

 

 

 

RIGHT-OF-WAY PERMIT 

The Village has recently enacted a right of way 

permit for any work being done in the right of way.  

If you are unsure if a permit is needed please call 

first! You can obtain this form on the website or at 

the Village Office and the fee is $150 for most work.  

 

 

ELECTIONS & VOTER REGISTRATION 

If you need to vote by absentee ballot or register, 

you may apply at the Village Office or by visiting 

myvote.wi.gov. You must have proof of residence:  

driver’s license, utility bill, bank statement, 

government document etc. that has your current 

street address on it to register and a photo id to 

vote.  

 

If your address has changed you must re-register 

with the correct address! Any questions please 

contact the office! 

 

LICENSE YOUR PET(S) 

Dog and cat licenses are required annually per 

State Stats. and village ordinance.   You must bring 

in proof of rabies vaccination from your 

veterinarian’s office (this must include date of 

vaccination, tag # and manufacturer of vaccine; 

not your receipt of services).  Licenses are due by 

April 1, 2020 or a late fee will apply! Failure to 

license you pet could result in a fine of $218.50.  

 

License Fees: Spayed/neutered dog or cat $5.00. 

Unaltered dog or cat $10.00. You can drop off 

your rabies certificates with payment and a self-

addressed stamped envelope and we will mail 

your tags if you cannot make it to the office during 

open hours.  

 

Contact the clerk with questions or concerns.    

 

BUILDING PERMITS 

Please check the Village website or call the office 

before starting any building project to see if a 

permit is needed. Permits are needed for fences, 

sheds, plumbing, electrical work, new furnace, 

additions, structure changes etc. Permit fees will 

be doubled if you start a project without a permit. 

 

Please allow 10 working days to obtain permit and 

fees are increasing for 2020. 

 

 
 

** Columbia County Sheriff is our law 

enforcement agency; call 608-742-4166 for non-

emergencies. ** 


